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Anya Grahn

From: Tim Henney
Sent: Wednesday, March 29, 2017 10:52 AM
To: Polly Samuels McLean; Anya Grahn
Subject: Fwd: Kimball Garage Deck -

 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: <woodhead_d@comcast.net> 
Date: March 29, 2017 at 9:46:12 AM MDT 
To: <council_mail@parkcity.org> 
Subject: Kimball Garage Deck - 

 
Hello Council, 
  
As a residence of Woodside Ave. we are asking for your appeal to this bad approval. 
Anybody that lives in Old Town understands the noise level that moves up and down 
the streets and back yards, as well as, up the mountain from Main Street!! 
  
We know this because we live here and hear the bands from all main street 
performances! 
  
Thus, allowing private functions to occur any day of the year is subjecting all of us in Old 
Town to noise that could continue to be very offensive on a nightly basis. 
We see that all functions must be shut down by 10 PM, however, what assurances can 
the Kimball give us that party goers will NOT continue to stay on the deck until well after 
10 PM and their 
voice and laughter carry right up the corridor well into the evening!! 
  
This is not a good policy for Park City residence's and a good policy for non resident's!! 
  
We strongly oppose this approval as it now stands! 
  
Thank you for your consideration!! 
  
Dan & Linda Woodhead 
933 Woodside Ave. 


